
A warm welcome back to the final term of 
the year. We are looking forward to learn-
ing in the summer sunshine! 

Welcome back to the Summer Term! 
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May Day Bank Holi-

day 

6th May 

Bags2School 10th May 

KS2 SATs Week 13th-16th 

May 

School breaks up for 

half-term 

24th May 

Class Photo’s 5th June 

INSET DAY 22nd July 

Dates for your Diary 

Attendance  

w/c 8/4/19, No of chil-
dren who achieved 
100% for the week & 

class attendance % 

RL 21  97.69% 

RW 21  98.75% 

1J 21  94.64% 

1B 18  91% 

2R 26  98.93% 

2O 22  97.50% 

3BM 24  95.86% 

3R 22  91.33% 

4B 23  93.79% 

4C 24  93.33% 

5JG 20  88.33% 

5G 21  93.21% 

6F 18  93.93% 

6J 23  92.41% 

Whole School  so far 

this year 95.04% 

TARGET: 96.1% 

Newsletter 

 

Year 1 trip to a Synagogue  

Year 1 enjoyed a trip to the synagogue in Birmingham  this week as they 

learned about one of the world’s main religions. 

Children had a wonderful time learning about the traditions and history of 

the Jewish faith and hearing about some of the characters in their past 

which are common to Christianity. The children were incredibly excited to 

learn all about a different faith and how they worship. Year 1 were especial-

ly excited when they were able to explore precious Jewish items and try on 

their clothes.  

As part of our RE curriculum children will get the opportunity over their 

time at Coleshill C of E Primary to visit places of worship for all of the 

world’s main faiths. 



HELP FOR PARENTS IN OUR ONLINE 
WORLD 

The  National Online Safety organisation have published a fantastic suite of parent help guides for many 
of our modern day online parental headaches. Use the link below to access the resources which will give 
you huge amounts of support and guidance relating to a whole range of topics. There is also a link to this 
web page on the E-Safety page of our website.    https://nationalonlinesafety.com/resources/platform
-guides/ 

We are in the process of creating a school Twitter account, @ColeshillCofE.  

This will be an opportunity to share what we are doing at Coleshill CE Primary; examples 
of outstanding work, interesting hall displays, feature events that we hold in fact any-
thing that helps to share. 

No photographs of children will be published without explicit written parental permissions for those individual 
children. 

This week’s Achievers - Well Done! 

Oral health  
According to Public Health England almost a quarter of 5 year olds have tooth decay with an average 3 
or 4 teeth being affected. Prevention is always better than cure, therefore please encourage and super-
vise your child/ren to clean their teeth twice a day and ensure they visit the dentist for a check-up every 
6 months even if there are no problems with their teeth. NHS dental care for children under 18 is free. 
Children should also limit sugary food intake as we know that sugar harms teeth.  You can speak to your 
Dentist if you have any concerns about your child's oral health. The opportunity to discuss any health 
issues relating to your child is always available and the School Health and Wellbeing Service can be con-
tacted on 03300 245 204 or confidentially text ChatHealth Parentline on 07520 619 376. 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/resources/platform-guides/
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/resources/platform-guides/

